
Tuesday 22nd June 2021

Paid Union Meeting - Tuesday 29th June 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The teaching staff will be attending a Paid Union Meeting on the afternoon of Tuesday
29th June from 1.30 - 3.00pm. Under our Primary Teachers Collective, NZEI is able to
hold up to two Paid Union Meetings per year.

School will be open for supervision between 1.30 - 2.35. Both myself and some After
School care staff will run this session. There is no cost for this. Parents and caregivers
are able to pick up children between 12.30 - 2:35 pm on this day.

After School Care will run from 2.35 pm.  Bookings will run as usual.

Bus will run as usual unless not needed.

Regards

Drew Campbell - Principal


